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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are very excited to announce that the week beginning 4th March will be Book 
Week. 
 
Each class will have reading-based activities in class each day; sharing books 
regularly and continuing to foster the love of reading that we have at Morden. 
This will include reading relays, ‘Stop, Drop and Read’, online quizzes and paired 
reading with other classes.  
 
Dress up day – 
On Wednesday 6th March, it will be Book Week dress-up day. On this day, your 
child can come to school dressed up as their favourite book character or author. 
We would also like to encourage them to bring the book in to share with their 
class. We will be holding a sharing assembly to share our costumes and their will 
be a winner from each class. Additionally, we will be having yarning sessions at 
the fire-pit to tell Anansi stories.  
 
Bedtime stories:  
On Friday 8th March we will be having bedtime stories in class, during the last 
session of the day. Children will enjoy a story and hot chocolate in class and can 
bring their slippers and teddies if they would like.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support with reading. We look forward to sharing 
Book Week with your children. 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs I Danaher,  
Phase 2 and Literacy Lead 
 
 
 
  


